
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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APRIL 2022

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
1ST - APRIL 2022 - 20th April 2022 – EASTER RAFFLE

We will be selling raffle tickets £2 per strip to win our beautiful Easter hamper which is packed with 
chocolate and hand knitted chicks and rabbits. All money raised goes to the RSPCA.

MONDAY 4th APRIL – TOILET TRAINING DROP-IN SESSION
Q&A for parents (2:00pm-2:30pm)

THURSDAY 7th APRIL – BUBBLE BABIES!
Come and join the little lambs for some sensory fun! (1:30pm-2:00pm)

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 11th APRIL – LET’S GET CREATIVE!
Join in with our nursery easter 

FRIDAY15th – MONDAY 18TH APRIL – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED
For the Easter Bank Holiday Weekend

BONNET COMPETITION – entry costs £1 – all proceedings will go towards the RSPCA 
FRIDAY 22nd APRIL – ST GEORGE’S DAY

ROYAL TEA PARTY & FANCY DRESS!
WEDNESDAY 27th APRIL – SCHOOL READINESS DROP-IN SESSION

Q&A for parents (2:30pm-3:00pm)
TUESDAY 3RD MAY 2022 – EID PARTY 

IF YOU WOULD BE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING ANY OF OUR DROP – IN 
SESSIONS AT NURSERY THENPLEASE LET US KNOW

Throughout the  month of March, the children have enjoyed 
exploring one of their most favourite books ‘Funnybones’. We 
linked this in with ‘our bodies’ and exercise, we created our own 
skeletons, matching the body parts together, we looked at 
different x-rays and the children learnt lots of new vocabulary 
linknig in with their own bodies ‘ankle’, ‘wrist’, ‘lungs’. The children 
enjoyed a special story time with Vlad the skeleton! In March we 
also explored our ‘family tree’s’, the children enjoyed making their 
own at home and at nursery, they loved exploring our nursery 
family basket, looking at photo’s of themselves as baby’s and 
their families and playing the ‘guess the lady baby game’
The little lambs enjoyed a trip to our local farm! They met lots of 
animals along the way and then stopped for a little picnic on the 
way back to nursery. The lambs enjoyed a day ‘under the sea’ 
dressing as pirates, exploring a nursery aquarium, and even 
meeting Captain Jack Sparrow! The little lambs have done so 
well with learning some simple makaton, ‘please’, ‘thank-you; 
'more’ and are now using this within the daily routine, as well as 
at home! Well done, we are so proud of you!

MARVELLOUS
MARCH!


